
Probus Club of Kirra-Tugun (Mixed) Inc. 

The Probus Club of Kirra - Tugun [Mixed] Inc was formed in 1991.  We are a non-profit, 

non-fund raising social club for active, semi-retired or retired men and women living at the 

southern end of the Gold Coast and in Northern NSW.  The aims of our club are the core 

values of Probus - Friendship, Fellowship and Fun .  

We meet on the 4th Thursday of each month at the Currumbin RSL Club, 165 Duringan St 

Currumbin at 10am. An entrance fee of $4 is currently payable (by card only, not cash) each 

meeting to cover meeting expenses.  Each meeting comprises a short business session, 

morning tea, followed by a guest speaker.  Some of our speakers have been public figures, 

entertainers, authors and those with interesting life -experiences.   

Visitors are very welcome at our meetings.  If you contact the Secretary in advance, we will 

organise a name badge for you. 

We encourage you to check out our Website which will lead you though what we are about 

and what we do -  http://probuskirratugun.org.au.  We also have a Facebook page – 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/KirraTugunprobus. 

We also have an optional, casual lunch after each meeting, in the restaurant at Currumbin 

RSL You are most welcome to join in. 

We arrange at least one outing each month. Previous outings have included day bus trips, 

Lord Mayor’s concerts, Melbourne Cup Day luncheons, live theatre, canal & river cruises, as 

well as local picnics, and casual lunches. We also arrange trips away for 3-7 days. We also 

have a monthly Trivia table, and Bistro lunch at a rotating variety of locations, followed by 

cards. 

We have activity groups including Walking, Golf, Cards, Mah-jong, Trivia, Cycling, Fishing, 

Books, and outings to the Theatre and Movies – see website for Interest Group images. 

Membership is by invitation. Our membership cap set under our by-laws is currently 80. 

When a membership vacancy occurs, a visitor who has attended at least two monthly 

meetings may be invited to lodge a membership application. 

For further information contact our Secretary, Glenn Simpson OAM on 0419 751 180 or by 

email glennsimpson1947@gmail.com 
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